Brand S (Scott)

From:

Robb SJ (Stuart)

Sent:

05 June 2017 17:07

To:

Brand S (Scott)

Subject:

Teach First FOI

Stuart Robb | People and Infrastructure Division | Learning Directorate | 2-A South | Victoria Quay |

Edinburgh | EH6 6QQ

Tel: 0131 244 1662 language Email: Stuart.Robb@gov.scot

From: James Westhead [mailto:jwesthead@teachfirst.org.uk]

Sent: 04 April 2017 11:40 To: Robb SJ (Stuart) Subject: RE: Follow Up



Dear Stuart,

I hope you are well and that the conference went well last week. I know Brett found it very useful and interesting but I imagine it was fairly all-consuming!

I am following up on our conversation the other day to check if there have been any developments? I wondered whether you had managed to speak to Morag Redford and reassure her that it would be worthwhile for Scottish HEIs to progress conversations around a potential partnership.

Also I wondered whether there was any progress around the tender itself? It would be good to catch up with either yourself or David Roy if that is still possible.

Separately – you will recall that we discussed the option of a partnership pilot rather than a tender. After our CEO met the DFM at your conference we are following up with a letter to the DFM with a bit more detail around this idea - which I can share with you also if that would be helpful. As I mentioned to you our main worry is that the tender process may not allow enough time to develop and deliver a successful programme starting in 2018 especially if there is any further delay beyond may.

I hope that makes sense. I would be happy to chat on the phone if that would be easier.

Best

James

James Westhead Executive Director - Communications, Development and Technology Direct line - 020 3862 8011, Mobile -

From: James Westhead Sent: 17 March 2017 15:54

To: 'Stuart.Robb@gov.scot' < Stuart.Robb@gov.scot >

Subject: Follow Up

Dear Stuart,

Very good to speak yesterday morning - thanks for your time. I'm just sending a short note to capture our conversation.

We discussed the need for the tender process and you gave a broad outline of likely timing which was very helpful. You anticipated that the tender would be issued by early june at the latest but most likely by mid may.

You agreed that it would be useful to have a further more detailed conversation so that as commissioners you could understand fully what we could offer and our limitations and you will speak to David Roy to arrange this when he's back next week.

You also said you would speak to Morag Redford to emphasise the Government view that HEI's should be involved in discussions with Teach First around this potential tender and they would not be wasting their time as Teach First is a credible bidder so that we can start those discussions. I will follow up on this point with Morag next week. You also thought you could locate something already published which would help emphasise this point.

Thanks again for your advice and I hope preparations for the summit go well.

Warm regards,



James

James Westhead
Executive Director - Communications, Development and Technology
Direct line - 020 3862 8011, Mobile -

TeachFirst

National Office & London Local Area Office 6 Mitre Passage, London, SE10 0ER T - 020 3862 8000

www.teachfirst.org.uk www.twitter.com/Teachfirst

TeachFirst

Apply now for our Leadership Development Programme



We are working towards a day where no child's educational success is limited by their socio-economic background.

To find out more about how to support Teach First, to apply or to view our privacy policy visit our website at www.teachfirst.org.uk.

Å

Think before you print

This message is private and confidential, may contain privileged information and may be protected by copyright.

It must not be disclosed to or used by anyone other than the addressee. Any unauthorised use is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, please advise the sender immediately and delete all copies and any attachments. The contents of this email including any attachments may contain viruses which could damage your computer system. While Teach First has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage which you sustain. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. All messages sent and received by Teach First may be monitored as permitted by law. Any opinions expressed in this email are solely those of the sender and do not necessarily represent those of Teach First.

Teach First is a charity registered in England and Wales (charity number 1098294); and a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company registration number 04478840) with its registered office a

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email has been received from an external party and

has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.